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Message

From: Donald MacCord [dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]

Sent: 3/2/2016 12:42:42 AM

To: Grant, Schannette [sgrant@dccouncil.us]; Evans, Jack [JACKEVANS@DCCOUNCIL.US]
Subject: Re: Celebration Dinner

Jack and Schannette,

Sorry we missed you and | hope your trip to Cuba was fantastic. Let’s catch up in the near future
and Jack remember we would love to have your son as and intern this year with Digi. Our new
office at 64 NY Ave will be completed first of June and we are ready to have a great year. Jack son
would be a great addition to the team.

Warmest Regards,

Donald MacCord
Principal and Founder
Digi Outdoor Media Inc
812 6th Street, NE
Washington, DC
206.715.0565

From: "Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)" <sgrant@decouncil us>

Date: Saturday, February 27, 2016 at 2:59 PM

To: Donald MacCord <dmaccord@disioutdoor.com>, Colin Stewart <JACKEVANSEdecouncilus>
Subject: RE: Celebration Dinner

Happy Saturday Don,

Sorry | missed your email. lack and | went to Cuba last week and both came back a bit under the weather. | have been
home since Wednesday and am finally coming up for air. | hate that we missed your dinner but THAN YOU VERY MUCH
for inviting us.

See you soon.

From: Donald MacCord [mailto:dmaccord@disioutdoor.con]
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:22 PM

To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL); Evans, Jack (COUNCIL)
Subject: Celebration Dinner

Jack and Schannette,

We are having a funding celebration dinner tonight at Fiore Mare and would love for you guys to stop by. It all
starts at 7:30 and goes to whenever. Please feel free to stop by at anytime. Cocktails start at 7:30 and dinner
starts at 8:00.

Hope you can stop by.
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Best Regards,

Donald MacCord
CEOQ/President

Digi Outdoor Media Inc.

31433 SE 62nd Way
Fall City, WA 98024
206.715.0565
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